
WELCOME! 

Appellate Clinic For  

Self-Represented Litigants: 
  

The Clinic and its staff and volunteers are happy and excited to be able 

to assist you person-to-person once again. 

The COVID pandemic and its dangers for all of us are not yet things of 

the past, however.  Thus, our person-to-person consultations are subject to 

the following health and safety-related restrictions: 

1. Masks are required inside the clinic at all times. 

2. Waiting inside the Clinic’s lobby or on the stair landing outside is 

not permitted, even with masks.  If you have an appointment today, and 

have arrived early, please return to the atrium on the ground floor and 

wait there until the time scheduled for your appointment. 

As always, consultations with the Appellate Clinic For 

Self-Represented Litigants are by appointment only every 

Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday.   

Appointments for the Appellate Clinic For Self-Represented 

Litigants can be requested by going to Public Counsel's website: 

publiccounsel.org and clicking on the "Get Help" tab, or 

by calling (213) 830-7232 every Tuesday between 8:00 a.m. and 

8:30 a.m. Clinic staff will notify successful and wait-listed callers 

by telephone or e-mail as promptly as possible.  

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation,  
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